
NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT UPDATE 

July 24, 2017 

This the first in a series of bi-weekly updates for Skagit Highland residents, in an effort to keep 

you consistently informed on the progress of our new elementary school project. 

As you’ve seen, the access road off of E. Division, which leads back to our school site, has been 

cleared and the contractor is currently working to prepare the school site for the foundation to 

be poured. 

The contractor’s “job trailer” has been installed.  As a reminder, the job site contains a number 

of potential hazards.  The best way to keep everyone safe during construction is to remain off 

of the site. 

Living next to a forested area is something many of us enjoy.  When these areas are cleared for 

development, it often leads to concerns and speculation.   

As a condition of our clearing permit from the city, we have been required to remove a number 

of trees that have been determined hazardous.  We are required to replace many of those trees 

with others.  On the north side of our property, this will ensure a visual buffer with the homes 

in Skagit Highlands along Timber Ridge Drive.  

The groundbreaking celebration for our project has been rescheduled for Thursday, August 24 

at 1:30 p.m.  If you’re available, we encourage you to attend. 

Please feel free to contact Lydig Construction’s project Superintendent, Ian Heyn at 509-475-

9352 with any questions or concerns about our project. 

 



 

 


